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One of TRRC’s
founders, John
Tuel, has been
hard at work, rain
or shine, to make
sure the horses
are safe happy and
healthy! He wont
let anything stop
him from getting
work done.

JOHN TUEL
HARD AT
WORK

HORSE OF THE
MONTH

One of the favorites at TRRC needs your help! As
we all know, medical care for anyone can get
expensive. That’s extremely true when it comes to
horses. Panchita has been having a rough time
struggling with health issues. TRRC will continue
to fund the health treatments needed, but it can
be hard to care for other things around the farm
when a great amount of funds are going toward
Panchita’s health care. 

That’s why we’re reaching out to you! Please see
the information page of this newsletter to find
out how to donate, sponsor, or volunteer today so
that you can support TRRC through these tough
times.

HOW TO
HELP

There are many
ways you can
show your
support to TRRC!
Right now, what
we need most are
volunteers! We
have so many
wonderful people
helping us
already, but
they can only do
so much. Our
employees are
working so hard
and they, as
well as the
horses, need
help!

Written by Rosette Rand
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WORD SEARCH WORD BANK

Boots
Bridle
Cow
Farm
Goat

Hay
Horse
Ride

Sadle
Sheep

DOTS & BOXESINSTRUCTIONS

Take turns drawing horizontal or
vertical lines between two dots.
Whichever player completes the

fourth side of the box (square) puts
their initial in the box and earns a
point. After completing a box the

player takes another turn. The game
ends when no more lines can be

placed.
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GIVE IN-KIND
DONATIONS

Winter is quickly approaching!
If you’d like to donate things
to help keep our horses safe
and warm this winter, don’t

hesitate! We’re always looking
for new blankets, bridles,

halters, and so much more!
We do not accept used

helmets because we need to
ensure the safety of all riders.
If you’re unsure of a donation

please contact us! 

MAKE A CASH
DONATION

Like we mentioned before,
horse care, especially medical

care, can add up very quickly! If
you’d like to help us minimize

this debt, we would greatly
appreciate it. We don’t accept
cash, but we accept check, or
online donation. To donate via

check, please send to 3750
Shady Lane, Glenwood, MD
21738, or come in person! If
you’d like to donate online,

follow this link:
https://donate.givedirect.org/?

cid=1182&n=928395 

There is nothing better than to
see your faces! We accept
volunteers no matter your

availability! We will always be
able to find a job for you! If

you’re interested, please
contact

Cindy.SmithTRRC@gmail.com
or call 410-489-5100. 

Thank you, and we will see you
on the farm!

VOLUNTEER!
BECOME AN
INSTRUCTOR

If you’re interested in
becoming one of TRRC’s very
own instructors, please let us
know! We’re always looing for

more people to join our
fantastic team of sponsors.

Please contact
Cindy.SmithTRRC@gmail.com
or call 410-489-5100 to learn

more.


